Cherne, Curtis

From: Diane_Souder@nps.gov

Sent: Monday, February 28, 2011 4:50 PM

To: Cherne, Curtis

Subject: Sundance Estates drainage problems

Importance: High

Attachments: DRB Sundance 22011.docx; Sundance Feb 2011 D.JPG; sundance jan 4.JPG

S

DRB Sundance sundance Feb 2011sundance jan 4.JPG
12011.docx (15 KB.. D.JPG (7 MB)... (2 MB)

Hi Curtis:

Nice to meet you. I am sure we will be seeing a lot of one another!
Attached is the letter we submitted to DRB last week. Also two pictures of
the erosion. As you know the 37.5 acres drains into the pond and then
dumps into the monument (actually 45 lots are still within the monument
boundary and will need to be removed (Congress). This subdivision has been
a nightmare.

As the drainage continues to erode natural and cultural resources we are
interested in having the drainage corrected as soon as possible. Let me
know what you think and what we can do to expedite this process.

Thanks,

Diane Souder

Chief of Interpretation and Outreach
899-0205 x230

diane souder@nps.gov

(See attached file: DRB Sundance 22011.docx) (See attached file: Sundance
Feb 2011 D.JPG) (See attached file: sundance jan 4.JPG)



